CALALLEN ISD
SAFETY & SECURITY WINDOW FILM

EVALUATION MATRIX
May 8, 2023
EVALUATORS | ORGANIZATION I. II. IIL. IV. V. TOTAL
Cost | Responsiveness | Experience Overall Historically Underutilized | POINTS
to RFP Impression Businesses (HUB’s)
50 Pts. 15 Pt 15 Pis. 20 Pts. 5 Pts. Possible
Possible Possible Possible Possible

Blair McDavid H&H Doors 50 15 L5 20 0 100

Kelly Murphy Hé&H Doors 50 15 15 20 0 100

John Garcia H&H Doors 50 15 15 20 0 100

On April 6th, staff released a formal procurement for the installation of safety & security window film for various doors and windows throughout the district.
As indicated in the Evaluation Matrix provided, there was only one vendor which submitted a proposal in response to the district’s request for these services.

Vendors were afforded the opportunity of unlimited access to all campuses for field measurements and to review specific elements within the RFP. Asa
result, only one vendor submitted a proposal for review. H&H Doors has been a proven vendor for several years by providing service work and new
installations of doors and access controls for the district in the past. In addition to these services, they also specialize in the installation of security film.

Their proposal was reviewed and graded with the established criteria indicated above. All of the pricing submitted as part of the proposal was in line with
market rates as researched within the area. H&H provided all of the required elements of the solicitation as a turn key project. In addition to their proposal,
Hé&H Doors provided performance data regarding the product being proposed. The manufacturer, Armoured One, exceeds all specifications requested.

Therefore, it is the recommendation of the evaluation team to award the contract for Safety & Security Film to H&H Doors for the proposed amount of
$253,304.00 pending Board approval.
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